

e she she she she s Kingsnorth Church of England Primary School

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF T 01233 622673 E office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk W www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Iain Witts

Thursday, 23rd September, 2021

Dear Parents,

We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 2 Harvest Festival celebration on Friday, 8th October 2021 at 2.30pm. The children have been busy practising their songs and poems and are excited to share them with you.

As we are trying to limit the amount of people in the hall, we would ask for a maximum of one people from any household. The celebration will be in the hall which will be well ventilated and only the Year 2 children will be in; the rest of the school will watch in their classrooms via a live link. If you have any symptoms of Covid 19, please do not attend. We will be asking all parents to complete a Covid 19 declaration form as you enter, so please arrive in time to do this.

From 4th October, we will be collecting donations of tinned produce which will be given to Ashford Foodbank. We hope you will support us with this.

We look forward to welcoming you into school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Green Year 2 Teachers

Miss Stonehouse

Myonehouse

